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10 May 2021 
 
 
 
Anatoly Kern 
fyi-request-15113-58706289@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Kern 
 
Inland Revenue has received your request of 9 April 2021. You requested: 
 

In March 2021 the department made a translation of the response "опиздехуевшие 
мудотрахозаёбыши" and made a decision on this translation, specifically stated by 
another anonymous serial criminal as 'We have translated your message and will 
treat this as your response to this review – which is that you do not wish to 
participate.'. 

 
I would be interested in obtaining a copy of the translation with all according 
correspondence, as I highly doubt the accuracy of the translation in the context of 
the request. 

 
Requests for information about personal matters are considered under the Privacy Act 2020, 
as they are not requests for official information. Inland Revenue cannot provide personal 
information on a public website.  
 
We will send our full response to your personal email address. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Josh Green 
Domain Lead, Governance & Ministerial Services  
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